Narrator:
LINDA is a mother of two young children, a three-year-old and a six-year-old. and frequents the library during the summer months to try her best to keep her children away from screens (which is becoming more of a losing battle with each day). She understands that the library is a place for everyone, but sometimes feels that the library doesn’t do a good enough job of protecting young children from certain ideas and images. 
As June approaches, LINDA sees a number of colorful displays of books and posters celebrating Pride Month, one of which features an advertisement for “Drag Queen Story Hour “which will be held every Saturday morning in June, during the time that she and her children usually visit the library. LINDA has friends and family members that are members of the LGBTQ community and has been to a drag show a time or two herself, but just can’t wrap her mind around how something like this is appropriate for young people to participate in. When she is checking out, she decides to ask the clerk about the displays and story hour: 
LINDA: 
“Can you tell me more about the Drag Queen Story Hour that’s scheduled for next week?”
CARA: 
Sure, as part of our Pride Month program offerings, we are partnering with our regional “Drag Queen Story Hour” chapter to celebrate the diversity in our community and provide folks in our community a unique experience. 
LINDA: 
Ok…I have nothing against gay people, I mean I have a cousin that’s gay, but don’t you all think children are a little too young to be exposed to that sort of lifestyle?
Narrator:
Let’s pause here…
Take a few minutes to discuss in small groups or reflect on your own:


